
TREASURER’S REPORT 

December 2019 Vestry Meeting 

 

Budget Discussion Points: 

 

Story remains the same……… 

 

Revenue is still looking very solid on the year. 

 

Utilities and Maintenance still remain our problem areas (as previously discussed).  

 

The computers/internet overage relates to our recent technology refresh, but will reverse back in 

our favor over the next couple of years. 

 

The rest of the items that look out of line are timing issues. 

 

 

 

Endowment Update: See attached balance sheet report at November 30th for current 

balances and monthly change.  

 

 

  

Other Items: 

 

2019 Audit has been completed and submitted to the Diocese. 

 

We will be approving 2020’s budget at our meeting on the 19th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am happy to answer any questions you may have at any time.  I can be reached at 

titustrading@yahoo.com or (401) 595-4264. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Christopher Bartlett CPA, CFP 

Treasurer  
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